
Important event update regarding 

COVID-19 Virus. 
 
Dear Throwdown Participants, 
  
As International and Domestic news updates on the Coronavirus, COVID-19 continue to be at the top 
of the news daily and changing rapidly, we have been communicating closely with agencies and 
partners to assess the situation.  
 
The health and well being of our community, visitors and industry is always our number one 
priority.  These times are extremely unpredictable and scary.   
 
We hope that the virus is contained promptly but sadly experts believe that this could get worse 
before it gets better which leads to legislated shutdowns of large events.  Click here for 
information released today.    
 
Like any potential (or current) storm preparation, there are important things that can be done to help 
protect and minimize the impact.  For this reason, OVT 2020 will be postponed.  
 
Unfortunately, we do not have a new date to share yet, but we are working closely with the venue and 
our partners to re-schedule the event to ensure there are no conflicts with other events and that we 
allow enough time for this situation to pass, which we of course, believe it will. 
 
As the event is being postponed and not canceled, we will not be issuing refunds to athletes at this 
time.  The ticket office will be issuing refunds to all spectators.  The local hotels that we have reached 
out to have also assured us that they will be issuing refunds.  We will keep open communication in 
the coming weeks as we have more information for you regarding the event. 
 
We are here for you to answer any questions or address concerns you may have, and we thank you 
for being there for us. This is a trying time, an uncertain time but hopefully, a limited time. 
 
Together, the community will get through this.  Stay healthy, stay safe. 
  
The Throwdown Series Team.  

https://www.citynews1130.com/2020/03/12/b-c-top-doctor-advises-against-large-gatherings-travel-outside-canada/
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